
Editor’s Note

This issue is a testament to the history of political thought tradition 
that informs The Political Science Reviewer. With articles exploring 
thinkers from Plato and Aristotle to Shakespeare and Machiavelli, 
and with topics ranging from civil religion and monarchy to citizen-
ship and bronze age pervert(s), the issue has much to offer readers 
of political theory. Some of these articles have been in the works 
for nearly a couple years, other for just a few short months. The 
authors, to a person, have been a delight to work and, as always, we 
are grateful they have chosen The Political Science Reviewer to 
share their work with the literate public.

A special thanks is owed to Nicholas Tampio for spearheading 
the excellent Author-Meets-Critics symposium on Jeffrey Church’s 
Kant, Liberalism, and the Meaning of Life. The book is very good; 
the symposium edifying.

The next issue features a symposium called “Traditions in Latin 
American Political Thought and Constitutionalism.” Almost all the 
papers were presented at the recent SPSA conference in New 
Orleans, LA. There will be papers from Bentham in Colombia to 
Tocqueville in Mexico. The authors are all working hard preparing 
their research for a summer release of the issue.

Finally, this coming summer, The Political Science Reviewer 
will be moving its home base from the Political Science Department 
at the University of Wisconsin-Madison to the School of Civic 
Thought and Economic Thought and Leadership (SCETL) at 
Arizona State University. While there will likely be some technical 
glitches in the transition, we encourage authors to continue 
submitting both research and ideas for future symposia.
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